
PRESS RELEASE 

 

In the continued efforts to “go green” Midway City Sanitary District is proud to announce the 

accruement of our first 100% Electric Vehicle. The purchase of the 2023 Chevy Bolt was added to our 

fleet last December. The vehicle is used for several purposes including residential container audits and 

local business travel.  

The Bolt has been outfitted with a car wrap that includes the company name, phone number, website 

and a simple friendly reminder to sort trash properly…blue for recyclables, green for organics and black 

for garbage.  

The purchase of the electric vehicle is one step of many that the District has moved forward with in the 

effort to be kind to our earth. MCSD’s fleet of collection trucks runs on natural gas created by using the 

methane extracted from green waste. Recently, the District added solar panels to the facility parking lot 

to help conserve the energy used to run the office and the yard. The office is equipped with automatic 

light switches that turn the lights on when someone enters or off after a few minutes when someone 

leaves. In the near future, the District’s entire fleet of trucks will be electric; a project initiated some time 

ago as mandated by the State of California.  

 


